
Comment from Gayl Russell 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Aug 8, 2023 

There is absolutely NO need for more computerized and automatic sensors in the trucking 

industry. The law says drivers are "responsible" for the safety and operations of their vehicle. 

Automatic braking dependent on a sensor is not safe! Stop all this stuff now! Federal regulations 

are overreaching! 
 


